
March 2019 President’s Newsletter 

 

Hi guys, 

The weather is starting to heat up, so that must mean our season is starting to 

wind down. The Member-Guest Tournament is scheduled for March 15-16. This is 

event is currently full, but Tournament Chairman Tom Sweet does have a wait list. 

The Couples Club Championship was played on Sunday February 10th. 

Congratulations to Gross winners Liz and Michael Beer (169) and Net winners Sue 

and Tom Sweet (142).  This event is challenging to relationships as both balls 

count. 

Our Men’s Club Championship has completed 2 rounds, with the final round on 

Monday March 4th. Currently, John Clough and Al Clark are tied for first with a 2 

day total of 155. Brian Mooney is a close 3rd with 159. Good luck to all of you. 

Lastly, I’d like to talk about respect and consideration. About 10% of the 

membership volunteers to coordinate all of the events so that the entire 

membership just needs to sign up and show up. I’m talking about all events 

including Tournaments, Monday Play and any other weekly games. I ask all of the 

membership to have some respect and consideration for the efforts of those 

working on your behalf to either show up on time for play or make sure the event 

coordinator knows you cannot play. Do not just decide you don’t want to play 

that day and just stay home. Illnesses, family and home emergencies happen. 

Please call, email or text to let us know that you are unavailable. 

Thanks, 

Joe Rutherford  

President TLQMC  


